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Reviewing Enfield’s Allocations Scheme 
 
There will be an on-going review of Enfield’s Allocations Scheme during the first year 
of operation. Minor amendments will be agreed by the Cabinet Member for Housing 
and Area Improvement to address practical issues revealed by the on-going review 
or made necessary due to further legislation or case law.  Major changes will be 
reported back to Cabinet at the end of one year.  
  
 




